
 

 
 

 

September 16, 2022 

 
Dear Nazareth Families, 

Welcome to the Nazareth School 2022-2023 school year from the PTG!  We are so excited for this year to commence and 
wanted to reach out to the community regarding events the PTG is planning for this school year.  Thank for so much for 
all your generous support to the PTG! 

The PTG Executive Board is a volunteer board of Nazareth parents with representation from Kindergarten through  
Grade 8.  The PTG Executive Board meets approximately once a month.  We host at least three General PTG meetings 
open to all families throughout the year.  These meetings are aimed at disseminating information and offering 
opportunities for community-building and fun! Please see the school calendar for all meeting dates.  Visit the Nazareth 
School website www.nazarethschool.org/Parents for our group picture, details regarding our officer roles and the bylaws 
that guide The PTG Executive Board.  

The PTG receives funding through four main sources: Annual PTG dues paid per family, the Turkey Trot, the Golf 
Tournament and Nazareth Night.  For the two years ending July 2022, the PTG posted net income of $136,817.  As of 
September 1, 2022, the PTG fund balance is $31,820, with $27,780 already committed as outlined below. 

Throughout the year, the PTG sponsors the below events: 

• Back-to-School Meet and Greet held on the first day of school  
• New Family Mentor Program 
• Halloween Carnival 
• Turkey Trot 
• Staff Appreciation Luncheons 
• Teacher Appreciation Week 
• Golf Tournament 
• Fall and Spring Family Picnic 
• Grandparents’ Day 
• Nazareth Night 
• Volunteer Appreciation Dinner 

In addition to sponsoring the above events, the PTG Executive Board allocates PTG funds throughout the year for various 
school expenses and for special, larger campus enhancements. As you are likely aware, PTG provided funding for 
refurbishment of the Upper Courts totaling $138,900.  The majority has already been paid; upon completion of the project, 
an additional $27,780 is due.  On a monthly basis, PTG Executive Committee also reviews and approves requests from 
teachers and staff for special supplies and items to benefit our children. 

We appreciate the opportunity to represent Nazareth School parents!  If you should have specific questions or comments, 
or ideas for future enhancement projects to benefit Nazareth School, please email the PTG Executive Board at 
NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

Looking forward to a wonderful year! GO EAGLES! 

Nazareth School PTG Executive Board  


